
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Your child has been chosen to take part in Ashford School’s annual mathematics 
competition on Thursday 5th May 2022. 

As part of a team of four pupils from Year 5, your child will represent Brabourne School at 
the competition; competing against several other schools in the area. 

The competition will begin at 4.00pm and finish by 4.45pm, hopefully.  I will transport the 
pupils from Brabourne School but parents will need to collect from Ashford School’s Senior 
School on East Hill by 5pm.  You are welcome to come and support.  However, Ashford 
School has informed us that there is no onsite parking facilities for visiting parents. 

 I hope that the event will be a fun way of complementing our maths learning. 

If you consent to your child taking part, please return the attached authorisation slip and 
the photo permission form. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss D Unsworth 

Class Teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

I consent to my son/daughter travelling with Miss Unsworth to the Maths competition on 

Thursday 5th May 2022 . 

 

Child’s name…………………………………………………. 

Parent signature…………………………………………… 

Parent mobile number………………………………………… 


